
January 8, 2013 

 

Dear Second Chance Toys Staff, 

 

On behalf of Acelero Learning Head Start, I want to thank you and all of those that assisted you with the 

donations that were provided to our program this holiday season.  We truly appreciate all of your hard 

work in coordinating the donations. It was such a joy to see the children’s faces when they received the 

generous donated gifts. They are all truly grateful for the generosity of their community. 

Again thank you for your hard work and dedication to those in the community in need of support 

and generosity. 

Wishing all of you a Happy and Healthy New Year! 

  

Sincerely,  

The Staff at Acelero Learning Head Start 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Rachael Seaberg | Mentor Center Director | Acelero Learning Monmouth/Middlesex County, Inc. |   

Our Mission 
The mission of Acelero Learning is to bring a relentless focus on positive child and family outcomes to 
close the achievement gap and build a better future for children, families, and communities served by 
the Head Start program. 
 


